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September 26, 2010
Greetings!  On behalf of the William & Mary School of Law Moot Court Board, it is my pleasure to extend an invitation to your school to compete in the Fortieth Annual William B. Spong, Jr. Invitational Moot Court Tournament.  This year’s tournament will be held on Presidents’ Day Weekend, Friday, February 18th & Saturday, February 19th, 2011, at the William & Mary School of Law in Williamsburg, Virginia.

The William B. Spong Jr. Invitational Moot Court Tournament is a constitutional law tournament that traditionally gathers top-ranked schools and judges from across the nation.  Last year’s competition included top-ranked schools from coast to coast, and an impressive judging pool consisting of twenty-five judges. These judges included several members of the federal courts of appeals and federal district courts, as well as numerous justices from state appellate courts.  We anticipate this year’s tournament to be no exception, and we have carefully selected your school’s moot court team based on its proven excellence in appellate advocacy.

Should you choose to join us in Williamsburg this February, please return the attached registration form by Monday, November 1, 2010.  All schools are limited to sending no more than two teams.  The contact information you provide will be your team’s point of contact throughout the year, as we will address all future mailings to the listed person(s).  Each team should be comprised of two or three students.  The registration cost for the first team is $550, and $400 for the second team, if the second team is registered by Friday, October 1.  If not registered by October 1, the second team’s cost will be $450.  Included in this price are lunch on Saturday, and also the awards banquet, which will provide your school the opportunity to mingle with judges and other competitors. Your school will be required to provide one brief grader for each team you send, and tournament briefs must be electronically submitted and a hard copy received by Monday, January 10, 2011.   

We are limiting the total number of teams we will allow for competition, so please send in your form and payment early!   Registration is not final until payment is received and you have received confirmation via email.  I will serve as your main contact, so please feel free to contact me with questions you may have.  You can reach me by phone at (610) 745-4846 or by email at edward.j.finn@gmail.com.  I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Edward J. Finn
2011 Spong Teams Director
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